
 

 

GIBRALTAR ELECTRICITY AUTHORITY 

 

GIBRALTAR ELECTRICITY AUTHORITY NOTICE – INTERRUPTION TO 

ELECTRICITY SUPPLY 

 

To enable essential work to be carried out by the MOD the electricity supply to the 
following areas will be cut off on Tuesday 12th November 2013 from 1600 to 2100 
hrs.  
 
St Michael’s Cave Complex (Upper & Lower) 
O’Hara’s Battery 
GBC, Spyglass 
MED Pumps 
Governor’s Cottage 
 
 
Telephone No.20075957 
Website : www.gibelec.gi 
 
Apologies for any inconvenience. 
 
 


